
Parent 
Newsletter

Friday 22 November 2024
Message from Mr Gunchala, Head of School

Dear parents,

We have had another fantastic week at Conway Primary School. In 
celebration assembly, I spoke to the children about being thankful for all 
the opportunities they have for fun, excitement and happiness, in school 
and at home, including all the snowmen and snowball fights this week! 
Not all children have these opportunities so it is important that we are all 
grateful for what we have. 

Please see below some key messages:

Attendance and Punctuality
Some parents may receive letters or phone calls if your child’s attendance 
is a concern or if they are regularly arriving late at school after 8.40am. 
Please continue to work with us to give your child the best chances to 
succeed at school.

‘Baby Talk’ sessions
Mrs Shafiq is holding really useful sessions for parents and babies every 
Wednesday at 2.30pm. There are only a few spaces left. If you have a baby 
under the age of 1, please contact the school office or speak with Mrs 
Shafiq at the gate to secure your place.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Mr Gunchala



STARS OF THE WEEK

Nur: Rafay 
RAL: Khawlah 
RS: Aiza 
1D: Aahil
1A: Sambou
2R: Jabril
2K: Sadia
3S: Nicole
3B: Ishraq

4HK: Umme Ramin
4N: Hazem
5S: Juhayna
5A: Naairah
6D: Anika
6A: Amirah
6W: Mohammed



Pupil Attendance
As you can see, many classes are lower than 
96% this week. I know there are illness bugs 
going around but if your child is able to attend, 
please do send them into school. Speak to 
school staff if you need any support.

Well done to Class 4HK for winning the 
attendance trophy for this week!

1D: 88%
1A: 92%
2R: 94%
2K: 92%
3S: 96%
3B: 92%

4HK: 97%
4N: 93%
5S: 89%
5A: 92%
6D: 90%
6A: 91%



Conway Crew!



Safeguarding



Do you have a baby who is a few 
weeks old or are you pregnant?

JOIN US FOR ‘BABY TALK’, A STAY-AND-PLAY SESSION DESIGNED 
TO SUPPORT EARLY LANGUAGE DEVELOPMENT FOR BABIES.

This 45-minute weekly session, running for 36 weeks at Conway 
Primary, is perfect for both current and expecting parents! 

• Connect with other parents 
• Share experiences
• Learn from one another in a relaxed and friendly 

environment. 
• Enjoy interactive play sessions for children 
• Have informative, interesting discussions about early 

language development.

We’re especially inviting pregnant mums to join us as we embark 
on this exciting journey together. The start date is to be 
confirmed, but you can register your interest by contacting the 
school office.

For more information or to sign up, please contact us at:
Email: officeemail@conway.create.org.uk
Phone: 0121 675 0622

We look forward to seeing you there!

Every Wednesday at 2.30pm, starting 20 November



0121 675 0622

https://www.conway.bham.sch.uk

officeemail@conway.create.org.uk

@conway_primary
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Conway Road
Sparkbrook
Birmingham
B11 1NS
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